
 

Heading Department of Health, Taipei City Government(臺北市政府衛生局) – 

A report regarding the stop sales of粿條 by JIANG DA CO., LTD (大

粄城食品有限公司), due to possible linkage with a food poisoning 

outbreak 

The 

incident 

Department of Health, Taipei City Government(臺北市政府衛生局)  

issued a report regarding the stop sales of粿條 by JIANG DA CO., 

LTD (大粄城食品有限公司), due to possible linkage with a food 

poisoning outbreak 

 

Details of the incident is listed in the website of the Department of 

Health, Taipei City Government(臺北市政府衛生局) 

Source Website of Department of Health, Taipei City Government(臺北市

政府衛生局) 

https://polam.gov.taipei/Default.aspx 

 

Position of 

CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside Taiwan is not 

available from the website of Department of Health, Taipei City 

Government(臺北市政府衛生局). The Centre for Food Safety 

(CFS) is investigating whether the affected products have been 

imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant authority 

for further information. Preliminary investigation did not identify 

local sale or import of the affected products. 

 Acquisition of the products through online purchase or travel 

cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the products and not consume 

them. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 
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